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Dear Zuzana, 

Thank for your letter which I received on 21th April, I'm really pleased to become your new pen 

friend. 

First of all I'm really sorry I haven't written back sooner, but I've been up to my eyes in school. I had 

to prepare for tests especially for foreign languages. 

I'd love to hear more about you, your family, what kind of movies you watch, what you do in your 

free time and anything else you think I should know about you. 

I'm from a small family. There are two of us – two boys. I'm two years younger than my brother. He 

lives at home, but almost every day he commutes to school to Košice.  

I'm afraid I haven't got an up-to-date photo of us all together, but here's a photo of me and my 

brother taken at my mother's birthday celebration. I've put the names on the back so you know 

who's who. 

By the way, I agree with what you say about email. It's very convenient, but perhaps it's not the best 

way for me to improve my English, because nobody bothers about punctuation or spelling! 

Anyway, I'd love to be in touch with you and I can't wait to hear from you again as soon as possible. 

Love, 

Marián 

Marián Opiela 

PS Hope you like the photo! 


